OFFICE OF THE ZONING BOARD OF ADJUSTMENT
TOWN OF HALIFAX
P.O. BOX 127
WEST HALIFAX, VERMONT 05358
TBLAISER2@GMAIL.COM
To Whom It May Concern;
In response to an application for a subdivision permit, #23-1 dated February 2, 2023, The Town Of Halifax Zoning Board of Adjustment has scheduled a public hearing for March 14, 2023 at 7:00 P.M. with a site visit scheduled for 4:30 P.M. on March 14, 2023. The hearing will take place at the Halifax Town Office conference room located at 246 Branch Road. The site visit will take place at 87 Shearer Hill RD.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Enclosed please find a copy of the Hearing Notice. Your participation in this proceeding is a prerequisite to the right to take any subsequent appeal. If you need any further assistance, I can be contacted at the email above.
Sincerely,

Tina Blais
Zoning Board of Adjustment Secretary
Town of Halifax


